
“Do I need a permit?” is a question you 
should be asking yourself. Permits are 
sometimes required to put up one of 
our structures as they are viewed by 
many municipalities as a permanent 
structure or an addition to living space. 
We highly recommend looking into 
permitting in your area. Your 
municipality or local borough office is a 
great place to go for information. Most 
times you can stop in and speak with 
someone directly to obtain the 
requirements and paperwork on 
permits, or you can sometimes print the 
information right off the Internet. The 
paperwork should state the terms of 
what is allowed at your location and 
what will need to be approved. 

Furniture Leisure does not handle applying for the permit but we are more 
than happy to assist you along the way! Most permitting offices will ask for 
specs of the structure. We have basic dimensions we can send your way 
when you’re ready for them. Sometimes this is all the permit office needs to 
approve the structure. If a more detailed drawing is needed, we offer 
stamped sealed engineered drawings on our custom kits for an additional 
cost. These take an extra amount of time to get back as they are custom for 
your structure and your location so be sure to keep that in mind when you 
are planning the timeline for the installation of your structure. If engineered 
drawings are needed for the structure or the foundation, you may order 
them prior to ordering your structure. Engineered drawings are 
nonrefundable. Previous customers have had great success in obtaining 
permit approval with the help of our engineered drawings!

Have more questions? Please give us a call and one of our sales experts 
can assist you. 1-800-213-2401

Engineering and Permitting
Amish County Gazebos

FurnitureLeisure.com • 1-800-213-2401


